
Julie Katz 

AWGA Reps are liaisons between women's leagues and the AWGA. 
They encourage club members to participate in AWGA events 
and seminars and keep club members updated through various com-
munications and meetings. This year's AWGA Rep of the Year is Julie 
Katz of Del Lago Golf Club, a retired teacher who is described as low-
key and soft-spoken, and a person who possesses a true passion for 
the game of golf.  
 
Four years ago, Julie was the driving force that created the Del Lago 
Women’s Golf League, which provides opportunities for women of all 
abilities to have a place to learn the game, play the game and have fun. 
At that time there were just eight members. Today there are 31. 
Starting a league is not an easy endeavor, but under Julie’s leadership, 
the steep learning curve and growing pains were quickly translated 
into a thriving women’s golf group. Julie brought in experts who helped 
educate the players on the Rules and Etiquette of the game, as well as  
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AWGA Representative Julie Katz (center) with Del Lago WGA President Pam 
Smith (left) and Club Champion Runner Up Dana Roy (right). 



offering opportunities for the members to play different locations and 
tournaments that could elevate their skills and enjoyment of the sport. 
With solid support from the initial slate of officers, Julie established the 
processes that helped the League grow, allowing future officers to 
build on her vision. 
 
Current Del Lago President Pam Smith says, “It has been difficult 
getting new golfers to join in, but every year we see more and more 
ladies taking an interest in the different venues offered by the AWGA. 
Our club has initiated Golf Genius this year and it has made life easier 
for everyone. Julie was very instrumental in the implementation of this 
program for our league.” Pam marvels at Julie’s efforts, calling her a 
“true trooper” for being both the AWGA Rep and President of the 
league for the past three years even during the time she was going 
through chemo and radiation for breast cancer.  
 
Today we celebrate Julie’s grit, determination and advocacy for wom-
en’s golf which have allowed a successful women’s golf league take 
root at her club.  
 
Congratulations, Julie, and thank you for your hard work! 

 
 

Each year, the AWGA sends surveys to the Presidents of our Member Clubs, 

asking if they would like to nominate their Representative to be 

the "AWGA Rep of the Year.” The Presidents answer a series of questions 

about their Rep’s knowledge and engagement levels, and the award goes 

to the nominee with the highest score.   




